
From: Rolf, Lynn (CI-StPaul)
To: pointesalamander@yahoo.com
Cc: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: RE: 1497 Birmingham Street - Assessment 200025
Date: Monday, November 9, 2020 5:20:27 PM
Attachments: image001.png

Maria,
 
The Public Hearing Notice and your payment crossed in the mail.  Please disregard the Notice
because your payment has been applied.
 
Thank you,
Lynn

 

From: pointesalamander@yahoo.com <pointesalamander@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Monday, November 9, 2020 3:31 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council <Contact-Council@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: Re: Assessment 200025
 
1497 Birmingham street
Saint Paul mn 55106
 
Sent from my T-Mobile 4G LTE device
 
------ Original message------
From: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Date: Mon, Nov 9, 2020 10:52 AM
To: pointesalamander@yahoo.com;
Cc:
Subject:RE: Assessment 200025
 
Please respond to this e-mail with your address.  Thank you.
 

From: pointesalamander@yahoo.com <pointesalamander@yahoo.com< a="">>
</pointesalamander@yahoo.com<>
Sent: Friday, November 6, 2020 5:27 PM
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Lynn M. Rolf
| Assessments Supervisor

Office of Financial Services/Real Estate
700 City Hall. 15 West Kellogg Boulevard
Saint Paul. MN 55102

P: 651-266-8851

LLLL | F:651-266-8541
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Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America






To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council <contact-council@ci.stpaul.mn.us< a="">></contact-council@ci.stpaul.mn.us<>
Subject: Assessment 200025
 
Hello:
 
I wish to file that my 2020 street maintenance fee was paid as of November 5th 2020 and I object to having this
assessment added to the 2021 property taxes for I'd 22-29-22-23-0022.
 
Sincerely
Maria Treadwell
 
Sent from my T-Mobile 4G LTE device
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